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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Saturday, May 20—Pool Opens, 10 

am to 10 pm 

Sunday, May 21—Pool Opens,            

12 Noon to 8 pm 

**Please see the dates of  operation 
in the “Pool News” section 

 

Monday, May 29—Memorial Day 

Pool Party 

Saturday, June 3—Green and White 

Swim Meet followed by Team 

Brunch 

Saturday, June 10—Swim Meet at      

Brightmoor 

Monday, June 12—Swim Meet at                

Chimneys 

Thursday, June 15—Home Swim 

Meet vs. Lake Park 

Monday, June 19—Swim Meet at 

Blakeney 

Thursday, June 22—Home Swim 

Meet vs. Raintree 

Monday, June 26—Home Swim 

Meet vs. Brandon Oaks 

Tuesday, June 27—Candlewyck 

HOA Annual Meeting 

Thursday, June 29—Swim Meet at 

Landen Meadows 

Saturday, July 8—All-Stars Meet 

Sunday, July 9—Swim Team Ban-

quet 

Saturday, July 15—Summer Pool 

Party 

Saturday, September 9—End of 

Season Pool Party 

Pool News 

The pool opens for the season on Saturday, May 20th from 10am until 10pm, and 
Sunday, May 21st from 12 noon until 8 pm. Please note that the pool will be 
closed the following week, reopening Saturday, May 27th.  

Regular operating hours: 

 

   
   
     

Guest fees increased to $3.00 

**Two lanes of the pool will be open for members swimming during Swim team 
practice Sunday—Thursday from 5-8pm.  

Due to the largest swim team ever (106 members!), it may be necessary to utilize 
additional lanes during swim team practices--only through June 28.  

May 2017 Newsletter 

Hello Neighbors! 

Thanks to those who brought their expertise and energy to our Neighborhood 

Work Day. Turnout wasn't as high as we hoped but much was accomplished. 

Trails were spruced up, flowers were planted, siding was washed and trash was 

picked up. We will try to make this an annual event so if you weren't able to join 

in this year perhaps we'll see you next year. 

Summer is around the corner and that means it's time for the annual HOA mem-

ber meeting and board election. Each year three positions come open for another 

3 year term. If you are interested in running please let me know by 1 June so that 

your name can be printed on the ballot. 

The annual meeting is June 27th at 7:00pm. We will mail ballots along with the 

meeting notice in early June. 

Jeremy Hoffman 

A Letter From the President 

Swim Team Practice has Begun! 

Monday—Thursday 10am-8pm 

Friday—Saturday 10am-10pm 

Sunday 12noon-8pm 
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Going on Vacation?  

Before you leave, call 704-336-3030, Ask for Zone check! 

If  you are going to be out of Town you may call the num-

ber above and the Police will provide a zone check  of 

your home.  After the recent Break in on Quailrush the 

Police have suggested you ask for a zone check while you 

are gone whether for one night or a month.    

Treasurer’s Report  

Proactive cash management and volunteer activities are 

paying off: 

¶ HOA spending remains within budget through first 

four months, however most expensive months are 

ahead 

¶ Homeowners with outstanding dues is at a multi-

year low 

¶ Recent homeowner volunteerism has saved the HOA 

over $5,000, a few hours makes a big impact - Thank 

you! 

Facilities & Landscaping Report 

Entrances 

A. Summer flowers have been planted at Rea Rd and 
Providence Rd Entrances. 

B. Thank you to all who participated in our first clean 
up day.  Bucket loads of rocks were removed from 
the Soccer Field, New perennial flowers were      
planted in natural area in Pool  complex. 

1. Limb hanging over  trail on Crowflock removed. 

2.  Trails at Lawton Bluff cleaned up. 

3.  Natural area in and around pond cleaned up. 

4.  Location of leak in Ladies room found. 

5.  Many more thing addressed. 

C.  Survey of roof needed for future needs. 

D.  Benches in pool area to be replaced. 

E.  Swings painted in pool area. 

F.  Plan for new shrubs and perennials at entrances 
being considered. 

G.  Parking lot and Sidewalks to be addressed in 2018. 

H.  Plants donated by Homeowners planted around 
pond.  Any homeowner wishing to donate               
perennials for pond area please contact a Board 
member. 

 

Reminders 

Candlewyck Lane is the showcase of our neighborhood 
Please pick up trash whenever you see it. 

The Dumpster is for Pool use only.  Please do not use it 
for personal use.  

bƻǘŜǎ CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ 

Candlewyck Homes Association has an overstock of    
folding chairs.  Selling off surplus.  All new, still in original 
boxes.  Set of 4 retails at $80. Selling sets of 4  for just 
$30.00.  Selling only sets, no singles.  Please email      
candlewyck.news@gmail.com for more  information.  

 

Summer is upon us. If you're considering hosting an 
event and want to rent the clubhouse, please reserve 
your date now.  Contact Anna Greer at 704-965-6533 or 
candlewyck.news@gmail.com 

Drivers Beware 

Drivers, please take special care to watch for kids on their bikes as 

swim team has started and they begin riding to and from the pool 

for practice. 

mailto:candlewyck.news@gmail.com
mailto:candlewyck.news@gmail.com

